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WIDA memo for IL Districts – ACCESS for ELLs 2.0 

This is a letter from WIDA to Illinois’ school districts acknowledging the challenges that IL educators are 
experiencing while administrating ACCESS for ELLs 2.0 test.  WIDA is working collaboratively with DRC to 
address these issues with the goal to improve the testing experience for all. 

 

 

http://www.isbe.net/bilingual/pdfs/access/wida-lea-memo160205.pdf

